. WELCOME
..  WELCOME FROM KIRSTEN POLE, PRE-SCHOOL MANAGER

Dear Parents,

Welcome to Seer Green Pre-School. We are really proud of our Pre-School. It is a happy,
lively and dynamic place.

We pride ourselves on ensuring all the children have an excellent foundation to their
education encouraging an enjoyment of learning through play in a culture of high
expectation. All children are respected, included and nurtured in all they do. I greatly value
our partnerships and will continue to work hard to foster very good relationships and
communication between home, Pre-School and the community. Whatever your circumstances
we want you to be involved in our Pre-School, it will not only benefit your children but it’s
also a great way of getting to know people.

I hope the information in this booklet will answer many of the questions you may have and
help prepare you and your child for their start at Pre-School. If you would like any further
information or have any specific concerns, then please either call me on 01494 730060 or
feel free to talk to one of the Committee. We operate an open-door policy here at Seer
Green Pre-School, which means that you are welcome to visit at any time. I hope you will
feel free to raise any questions or concerns you may have with either me or the staff at any
time.

On behalf of all the staff at the Pre-School, may I take this opportunity to say how much we
look forward to meeting you all and we wish you and your children a very positive and
memorable time with us here at Seer Green Pre-School.

Looking forward to creating our future.

firsten

Kirsten Pole

Pre-School Manager
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